Announcing the New

Nipomo Community Services District Clean-Up Voucher Program

This program would replace the traditional clean-up week that is currently offered to residential garbage custom-
ers of the Nipomo CSD in the spring and fall. This new program, effective immediately, will allow for a scheduled
clean-up upon the residential customer’s request, rather than wait for the set weeks.

WHAT DOES THE CUSTOMER VOUCHER PROGRAM LOOK LIKE?

e  The customer will call South County Sanitary customer service at (805) 543-0875 to schedule a date and the
type of materials that will be collected.

e Every South County Sanitary residential customer in the Nipomo CSD service area would be allowed to call
for voucher clean-up collection once every six months, scheduled between January through June and July
through December each calendar year. This would be based upon the customer and address.

e Place the clean-up materials out on the curb no later than 6:00 am on the day that has been scheduled.

WHAT CAN YOU PUT OUT?

The customer will be able to place up to 6 bags or equivalent in boxes or bundles for free, each not to exceed 50
pounds and 4 feet in length.

Bulky items such as (televisions, water heaters, couches, washers, dryers, small appliances,

chairs, box springs, mattresses, refrigerators, chairs, and passage car tires (no rims) will

be picked up at the special prices please no more than 2 like items. Additional items not

scheduled i.e. more than 6 bags or unscheduled bulky items will not be serviced. Szzﬁty 1 [nregrz'zjz - Service




